
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 9s and Parents/Carers, 
  
Please find below the link to the KS4 Information Booklet which is now available to view and 
will tell you everything you need to know about this year's Options process. The page of the 
website has a range of links and will guide you through the process over the coming weeks. 
One thing to remember is that it is not a race to get the online form completed as the forms 
will only be sorted and collated once the 18th March deadline has passed. With this in mind, 
the online forms will only be available from Monday 22nd February, which will hopefully 
ensure that everyone has sufficient time to read the necessary information which will, in turn 
support our students making informed choices. 
 
KS4 Options Information 
 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Jonathan Morgan  
  
  

Mr J S Morgan 

Deputy Headteacher 

Balshaw's C.E. High School 

Church Road 

Leyland 

PR25 3AH 

Tel: 01772 421009 
 
Your Word is a lamp for my feet and a light on my path.  (Psalm 119, vs 105) 

 

http://www.balshaws.org.uk/events/2021-01-27-ks4-options-information

